
                                       SALINE AND STEELEND COMMUNITY COUNCIL. 

                            SECRETARY’S REPORT TO MEETING, 24th APRIL, 2012, 7.30pm.

Community Constable.
The new Community Constable for the Oakley and Saline area is PC John Dougan, 
John.Dougan@fife.pnn.police.uk.

 Heavy vehicles passing Craighouse Place.
I have “E”-mailed Fife Police for advice and copied the mail to PC Dougan but have had no 
response, suggest bringing the matte up at the next police meeting on 2nd May at 7pm.

 Speeding traffic, Kinneddar Park and West Road.
I have had further contact with transportation with no success, advised to bring the matter up 
at the next police meeting.

 Loch Road.
A further letter to the estate factor, no response.

 Parking, Oakley Road.
Wrote to the Head Teacher of Saline Primary School following the suggestion at the last 
meeting of teachers using the Community Centre car park, no response.

Hedge at Oakley Road Play Park.
Contacted parks department, hedge will be inspected and any gaps fenced off or otherwise 
infilled.

Saline Cemetary.
Further complaints received, contacted Bereavement Services who will inspect.

Community Enterprise Project.
Received “E”-mail from a Mr Kallum Russel who would like to come to one of our meeting 
to give a presentation Community and Enterprise and getting more people, especially 
children, involved.

David Quinney  
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